Dear Friends,

| have heard lots of positive feedback from our World Vision Kit Build from Wednesday! What a great way for NU
students to show the love of God in action and service. If you would like to chat with Dana Buck from World Vision,
remember that he will be back on campus, November 9 from 11-1pm in the Caf.

If you haven’t already voted on what you would like to see in chapel next semester, check out
http://www.facebook.com/PastorPhilRasmussen, and vote. Respond by Friday Nov. 18th and have a chance to win a
$20 gift card to the place of your choice!

Please remember to write your name and student ID number legibly on the communication cards and as you review
your chapel attendance for this semester, any questions can be emailed to chapelattendance@northwestu.edu.

Story of the Week

| am looking for those who have had something really cool happen that needs to be shared community wide. Sooooo,
send me your stories and | will post an amazing story each week for your enjoyment!! The story that gets posted will
get a special gift!! The first story is posted at the end of this email. Check it out!!

Next Week in Chapel

Monday, we have an NU Focus chapel with Connie Rice bringing the word. Wednesday, we have the privilege of
hearing Army Chaplain Dennis Cox and his message on the Incarnation. Friday, in honor of Veteran’s Day there is ho
chapel. Take some time to reflect and pray for those who have served and sacrificed.

Pursuit | Monday Night at 9PM
Take a break from studying and join us Monday at 9pm in the chapel for an evening of worship!
Scripture Focus and Prayer

“And my God will meet all your needs according to the riches of his glory in Christ Jesus.”
— Philippians 4:19

Attached is the Week 10 prayer list, we have some big requests this week, but we serve an even bigger God!!

Offering

This last week we raised $316.49 but still have $2926.68 to raise. We have five weeks and a few fundraisers left, so
come this Tuesday night at 7pm in the Chapel, Embargo will be showing “Taken” - donations received will go towards
our $6500 goal!

Like us on Facebook:
P. Phil Diddy | NUMissions | Embargo | Revival Prayer

Follow us on Twitter:
@PhilRasmussen | @NUWorship | @NUEmbargo | @NUMAssociation | @ NUMissions | @NUPrayer

STORY

"My name is Anna Tatistcheff, and I am currently a freshman from Boise, Idaho. For
me, being able to attend a Christian college was an opportunity I could only dream
about, seeing that many Christian universities have tuition prices that are three
times the amount of my local university. So when I was accepted at NU, visited the
campus, and had my parent's approval to come study here, I was living in a
fantasy. But in order to pay for schooling, my parents had agreed to empty out
their retirement savings to pay for the first year. Having them do this put a
heavy weight of guilt on my mind, but they wouldn't budge in their decision. They
were ready to give all they had in order to fulfill what they saw as God's will
for my life.”

"Several months after the initial decision had been made, my mother received a
forwarded email from my Great Uncle George. (This email was sent to my
grandmother, which was forwarded to my father, which was forwarded to my mother. A
long cycle of emails.) The basis of the email was this: he was asking my
grandmother how her two granddaughters were doing. (I have an older sister who is
a senior in college.) When he asked if we were in college yet, my grandmother
answered yes, giving the appropriate information to him. Upon hearing this, he did
the most gracious thing of all. He offered to pay for all four years of my college
education, giving a total of $100,000. He did the same thing for my older sister,
who will be continuing her education at graduate school. You see, my Great Uncle
George inherited millions of dollars from his family upon their deaths; and at the
time my close family had no knowledge of this.

"This isn't to say that everyone has a long lost relative that will randomly bless
them with money for college. This is a pure example of God's faithfulness. Quite
frankly, if Great Uncle George hadn't of given that support, I would have never
known he existed. The only time his name might have come up would have been in his
death. Which means this: what has been done in my life is a true miracle, and can
happen to anyone. Anyone can receive the blessing God has for them."
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